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October 6, 2014

Mr, Primo de Guzman
City of Fremont

P.O. Box 5006
Fremont, CA 94537

Dear Mr. de Guzman;

Subject: Water Well Located Within — PLN2015-00032, (State Street Mixed-Use
Development), 39155 State St., ACWD No. 2013-0076, (ACWD Site # 0690), WC
2014-0101

Alameda County Water District (ACWD) has determined that the following water well, shown
on the attached sketch, is located within the property boundaries of the development:

WATER WELL NUMBER
45/1W-33D002

In order to protect the groundwater basin, which constitutes a major source of water supply for
this area, each well must either be in compliance with ACWD Ordinance No. 2010-01, brought
into compliance, or properly destroyed prior to development. The owner through a written
submittal may request a well compliance review. Per the above ordinance, a permit is required
before any work may begin on a well. Application for a permit may be obtained from the
ACWD, Engineering Department, at 43885 South Grimmer Boulevard, Fremont. Before a
permit is issued, the applicant shall deposit with the District, cash or a cashier's check in a
sufficient sum to cover the fee for issuance of the permit or charges for field investigation and
inspection.

As a further condition, ACWD reserves the right to refuse water service within this development
until such time as well issues are resolved in accordance with ACWD Ordinance No 2010-01.
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Compliance with ACWD Ordinance No. 2010-01 requirements does not imply a commitment of
water service to this development by ACWD. Any questions regarding water service should be
directed to the Development Services Division of ACWD's Engineering Department at {510)
668-4499.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
Sincerely,
fer
Michelle A. Myers
Well Ordinance Supervisor
pm/ps

Attachment
cc: Clifford Nguyen, COF

ACWD Form No. 58 (03/2014)
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